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NOTIFICATION OF TITLE VI PROTECTION

TRANSPORTATION PROGRAMS

It is the policy of ABRAZAR, INC. (herein ABRAZAR) to employ its best efforts to ensure that all programs, services, activities and benefits are implemented without discrimination.  ABRAZAR follows complaint investigation and format procedures which are in keeping with Title VI requirements.

Any person who believes that he or she, individually or as a member of any specific class of persons, has been subjected to discrimination on the basis of race, color, national origin may file a written complaint with ABRAZAR, the Federal Transit Administration (FTA) or the Secretary of Transportation.  Further, ABRAZAR prohibits intimidation, coercion or engagement in other discriminatory conduct against anyone because he or she has filed a complaint to secure rights protected by Title VI.

For more information on ABRAZAR’S civil rights program, and the procedures to file a complaint, contact the civil rights Title VI compliance officer:

Araceli Solorzano, Title VI Compliance Officer
P: 		(714) 893-3581 x109
F: 		(714) 893-4819
Address:  	7101 Wyoming Street, Westminster, CA 92683
Email: 	a.solorzano@abrazarinc.com

English:	 If information is needed in another language, contact Araceli Solorzano.

Spanish:	Si se necesita información en otro idioma, póngase en contacto con Araceli Solórzano.

Vietnamese:	Nếu cần biết thông tin viết bằng một ngôn ngữ khác xin liên lạc với ba` Araceli Solorzano.
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